
Spilyay photographer Jayson Smith took these shots at the recent Madras and

Culver high school track and field competitions, showcasing the students’

athletic skills in track and field. More pictures are on Jayson’s Facebook.
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Jayson Smith photos.

Katherine Schlick Noe

spent some of her childhood

on the Warm Springs Reser-

vation, going to school here

in the 1960s.  Her first novel,

Something to Hold, was inspired

by this experience.

Some of the characters in

the book are people she came

to know while living in Warm

Springs.

The author will visit here

next Friday, April 17, for

discussion of some of her

experiences. She also has a

slide presentation with pic-

tures from her time at the

school.

She will be at the Warm

Springs Library at 5:30 p.m.

School memories of  Warm Springs
next Friday.

You can check the book

out of  the library. Copies are

also for sale there for $10.

Her visit is part of the

Twelfth Annual Jefferson

County Community Read.

Gallery reception

The Art Adventure Gal-

lery will hold the opening re-

ception for the April Exhibit

inspired by the book Some-

thing to Hold by Katherine

Schlick Noe, this Thursday

April 16, at 5:30.

Wisdom of  the Elders are

recruiting Native American

high school and college youth

in the Portland area to be paid

peer mentors at the 2015

Summer Field Science Camp

for Native American youth.

This is an environmental

training and mentorship op-

portunity.  To learn more con-

tact Amanda Kelly Lopez at

503-775-4014 or visit:

wisdomoftheelders.org

Wisdom of  the Elders recruiting youth

Tribal Salmon Camp is for

youth in sixth through eighth

grades.

The Columbia River In-

ter-Tribal Fish Commission

hosting the Camp, July 13-

17.

Space is limited. The ap-

plication deadline is May 31.

There is a link to the ap-

plication on the CRITFC

website: critfc.org

CRITFC Salmon Camp for youth

Warm Springs

Head Start is hosting

the  I Am Moving Fun

Run at 10 a.m. this

Thursday, April 16.

This is part of Early

Childhood Education’s

Week of  the Young

Child activities, cel-

ebrating our youngest

learners and encourag-

ing them to “be who

you want to be.”

Fun run at

Head Start

Prevention

An ounce of Prevention is

worth a pound of cure…

Mondays: 3:30 to 5:30

p.m. - Third–eighth grade

Soaring Butterflies & Warrior

Spirit (SB/WS) at K-8.

Tuesdays:  12 to 2 p.m. -

Middle school SB/WS at

JCMS and Eagles Academy.

Tuesdays: 4:15 to 6 p.m.

-  High school aged SB/WS

at Community Counseling

Center

Groups & Meetings

“Never quit. If you stumble,

get back up. What happened

yesterday no longer matters. To-

day is another day so get on track

and move closer to your dreams

and goals. You can do it.” – Un-

known

Mondays: 5:30 to 7 p.m.

- Aftercare.

Tuesdays: 12 noon -

AA meeting.

Wednesdays: 8:30 a.m.  -

Morning Aftercare.

1-2:30 p.m. - Women’s

Group.

7 p.m. - AA meeting.

Thursdays: 12 noon -

AA meeting.

2-4 p.m. - Alcohol Educa-

tion.

6 p.m. - NA meeting at

Shaker Church.

Saturdays: 10 a.m. - AA

meeting.

Upcoming Events

April 21: Movie Night at

Community Center.

WS Community Counseling Calendar

April 29-30: ASIST Train-

ing

May 4 at 12 noon:

Native Aspirations Commu-

nity Coalition Meeting and

the Family Resource Center.

May 28-29: Child Initiative

Against Violence and Meth/

Suicide Prevention Commu-

nity Conference.

“Gr own men may  l ea r n

from ver y little children, for the

hearts of  l i t t l e  chi ldren are

pure and therefore the Great

Spirit may show to them many

t h i n g s  wh i c h  o l d e r  p e o p l e

miss.” — Black Elk

For more information call

Community Counseling at

553-3205.

The Week of  the Young

Child parade at Warm

Springs Head Start is this Fri-

day, April 17, starting at 10

a.m.

The early childhood

years—birth through age 8—

lay the foundation for

children’s success in school

and later life.

The Week of  the Young

Child is a time to plan how

we—as citizens of our com-

munity—will better meet the

needs of all young children

and their families.

Parade on Friday at Head Start
The Country Quilters
of Jefferson County
will host the Twelfth
Annual Biennial Quilt
Show May 2-3 at the
Jefferson County Fair-
grounds.  Admission
is free, donations are
accepted. For infor-
mation about entering
a quilt, call Dana at
541-408-7982 or
Joanne at 541-546-
4502.

Check out the

Travis Bobb art

show at the

Museum at Warm

Springs Changing

Exhibits room.

The museum is

open Tuesday

through Saturday, 9

a.m. to 5 p.m.


